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This item was brought forward by the Department of Public Works.  In 2018 and 2019, the city will be reconstructing

Northview Road from west of Pebble Valley Rd to Meadowbrook Road.  As a result of this reconstruction, the roadway

width and use will change.  The new roadway configuration will not have room for safe parking and will require that No

Parking be established on both sides of the road.  Staff recommends approval of this item.
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